

MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH

1858 SPARTA HIGHWAY P. O. BOX 39

CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38557

June 9, 2014

David A. Rutherford Crossville City Manager 392 N. Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

Rev. J. Scott Monday Pastor

Dear Mr. Rutherford:

Nancy Busbee Admin Assistant Memorial Baptist Church would like to know when the city plans to install a fence or other protective barrier to prevent children from being lured to the cliff created on property sold to the city when the Northwest Connector road was constructed. The cliff is located next to the church's playground and field located back of the church by our picnic area. The church is concerned that this attractive nuisance will entice kids to look over the cliff, slip and fall. There was no cliff prior to the road construction.

Sincerely yours,

J. Scott Monday

Pastor

Memorial Baptist Church 931-484-9278

Email: mbc@volfirst.net

Copy:

Mayor J. H. Graham

and the same

City Attorney David A. Rutherford